3684 Orchard Rd

Michael & Erika Schoell Wantagh, New York 11793

June 2, 2012

Noel Cooperstein

Cooper & Stein Realty Corp
310 Newbridge Rd

East Meadow, New York 11554

Dear Noel:

We want to express our sincere gratitude for building us the home of our dreams. The final
product could not have made us happier. Building a home from scratch is a daunting
process. Yet, from the demolition to the final punch list, your professionalism and skill at
your craft has earned our respect and admiration.

The process of building our new home could not have been smoother. Your attention to
detail, genuine concern for our happiness, and willingness to go the extra mile was more
than we would ever expect. Your prompt responses to every concern during the process
and creativity in our home’s design were remarkable.

We now have a home we are truly amazed by that our family will enjoy for years to come.
Thank you again and we wish you nothing but success for you and your business in the
future.

Sincerely,
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Michael & Erika Schoell



